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Pilon, Janet

Subject: FILE # - PED 25035

From: MICHAEL COCCARO  
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 4:38 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: FILE # ‐ PED 25035 

RE:REZONING ATTEMPTS @ MCNEILLY 

Good Day... 

I am writing this email re REZONING ATTEMPTS @ MCNEILLY. 
Sadly, I could not attend this meeting however, as per my neighborhoods concerns regarding building 
the additional townhomes as well as park plans that have been in place for well over 10 years, I too 
do not believe these projects are functional in our neighborhood. I would like to give a shout out to 
Sharon who has been working so hard as well as Mr. Beattie in efforts to keep this project from 
happening here. 

We are dealing with speeding cars, (commercial trucks and residential drivers) on this street and truly 
do not need to have a park that will generate children attendance, we are asking for problems. 
I believe that there is a reason for these building delays, perhaps we should take it and run with 
it...rezone somewhere other than in our once quiet neighborhood!! 

REQUEST:  
Please rezone this project to another area in this large city of ours. 
We need to get back to basics in a world that sadly does not understand what that means any 
longer. 

REZONE.... 

Regards, 
Mike 
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